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I write to you in strong support of HB 2152. Currently 90% of our total fuels in our 

state are based in one site, in a poorly maintained subduction zone near highly 

populated areas of our state and along a river that feeds into major shipping and 

commerce lines. We are not in a good position to deal with potential disasters that 

might befall this area. We need to develop a plan to re-allocate resources in strategic 

areas of our state so that commerce and emergency response could go forward in 

the event of a disaster to the critical energy infrastructure hub. This has been put off 

for decades by those most responsible for these sites. Please pass this bill. 


